
Editor’s Comment: 

This review article does not present any novel view on the problem of blood donor arm cleaning, all data 

included are commonly known and even those data are not presented in sufficient details. The Authors 

did not answered to the comments of reviewer 2 and did not include the reviewer's suggestions in revised 

version of the manuscript. That is why in my opinion the paper should not be published in Journal of 

Advances in Microbiology. 

Though the journal’s peer review policy states that NO manuscript should be rejected only on the basis of 

‘lack of Novelty’, provided the manuscript is scientifically robust and technically sound, but this statement 

in my understanding of the sence of scientific publications regards only original papers and not review 

papers. 

Maybe in this situatuion the final editorial decision should be done by other Editor. 
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